
Public Review Announcement 
 

IIAR 9-2020 Addendum A-202x 
Standard for Minimum System Safety Requirements for 
 Existing Closed-Circuit Ammonia Refrigeration Systems 

(IIAR 9-2020 Addendum A-202x) 
Public Review #2 

Public Review Period:  April 12th, 2024 through May 12th, 2024 
 

A second  (2nd) public review of IIAR 9-2020 Addendum A-202x, will be conducted April 12th, 2024 
through May 12th, 2024.  Comments must be submitted to the International Institute of All-Natural 
Refrigeration (IIAR) by 5:00 p.m. Eastern Standard Time (EST) on May 12th, 2024. 
 
If you are interested in reviewing the proposed changes to IIAR 9-2020 Addendum A-202x and 
submitting comments, you may obtain a copy of the public review draft in an electronic form from the 
IIAR web site at www.iiar.org beginning on April 12th, 2024. 
 
Copies of the public review draft will also be provided at no charge by fax or U.S. mail on request.  
Please complete the information below and return this form to IIAR if you would like to receive the 
review draft directly from the IIAR.  Note: this form will also be available on the IIAR website and may be 
submitted electronically.  

 
 
___Please send me a copy of the proposed changes to IIAR 9-2020 Addendum A-202x via the following 
method (check one): 
 _____Fax 
 _____US Mail 
Name_____________________________ Title_________________________________ 
Company____________________________________________ 
Street Address________________________________________ 
City_____________________________________State__________Zip_________________ 
Telephone________________Fax__________Email________________________________ 
 
Return this form to: 
 
IIAR 
1001 North Fairfax Street, Ste 503 
Alexandria, VA 22314 
Attn: Tony Lundell, Senior Director of Standards and Safety 
Fax: 703-312-0065   
 

 

For IIAR Staff Use Only 
 
Recvd:___________ 
 
Sent:____________ 
 
Staff Initials:______ 

http://www.iiar.org/

